
From: Jeffrey Crawford 
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2010 7:18 AM 
To: Donna Pallister (donna.pallister@arcadis-us.com) 
Cc: Kelly Owens 
Subject: Springfield Street 

Donna- 

  

As a follow up to my telephone request for an excel spread sheet of all monitoring well data 
collected to date, OWM requests that the City arrange for the replacement damaged groundwater 
monitoring wells at the Springfield Street Schools property and continue with the groundwater 
monitoring program at all wells. 

  

Should you have any questions, feel free to call. 

  

Jeff 

 


